
Does your home 
still have damage 
from Hurricane 
Florence?
The South Carolina Disaster Recovery Office is introducing the Hurricane 
Florence Recovery Program for residents with remaining damage to:

-� REPAIR, RECONSTRUCT, or REPLACE 
single-family owner-occupied homes 

-� BUYOUT of single-family owner-occupied homes 
(if located in a floodplain)

- REPAIR single-family rental units for affordable housing

Application deadline is July 31, 2021.

Call 844.410.8560 or visit 
www.scstormrecovery.com
for further assistance 
and information.

INTAKE LOCATIONS:
2543 East Hwy 76, Suite 110
Marion, SC 29571
& Mobile Intake Rotations

Toll Free 844.410.8560
www.scstormrecovery.com


